TOWN OF SHERIDAN
DUNN COUNTY, WISCONSIN
NOTICE OF ELECTION AND TOWN CAUCUS


Notice is hereby given that an election will be held in the Town of Sheridan on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 at the Sheridan Town Hall.  The following offices are to be elected are as listed below.  All terms are for two years beginning on Tuesday, April 20th, 2021

Office – Incumbent

Chairperson – David Bartlett
Supervisor – Larry Amble
Supervisor – Peter Score

Notice is further given that a town caucus for the purpose of nominating candidates to appear on the spring election ballot for the above listed offices will be Tuesday. January 19th, 2021 at the Sheridan Town Hall at 8:00 p.m.

 


Dated this 13th day of January, 2021.

Joe Boesl, Clerk

Agenda items may be taken up in an order different than that listed.  Any changes to the agenda will be posted at least 24 hours in advance, or in the case of good cause at least 2 hours in advance, at the following locations:  the door at the Town Hall, intersection of County Road F and 430th St., intersection of County Road VV and 1350th Ave., Vanceberg Cemetery and on the Town’s website located at www.sheridantownship.org.

The meeting is accessible to the elderly and disabled.  Any citizen requiring a reasonable accommodation to attend the board meeting should contact the Town of Sheridan in advance.  The Town of Sheridan is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
